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Hall Governing Board Minutes 
January 24, 2010 
 
- If you still want to help make  
Putnam green (recycling)/want 
more RESPECT points, just let  
Austin know! 
 
-Sign ups for co-ed softball are at the 
bottom of the main staircase.  And 
apparently it isn’t very competitive, so don’t 
be afraid to sign up and have fun ☺ 
 
-Hall shirts have been ordered!  Hooray!  
They should be in by February 11th at the 
latest.  There will also be seven extra for 
$7 each, so if you want a awesomely cool 
shirt stop by the front desk. 
 
-Also, the ping pong table has been 
approved and should be ordered sometime 
this week.  Get excited to play table tennis 
on a super sweet and not warped surface!! 
 
-A chance to play Apples to Apples and 
Risk and Monopoly to your heart’s content 
is fast approaching!!  This Friday (January 
29th), there will be a game night in 
Putnam’s lobby from 7-11.  The games 
Putnam has will be available, but feel free 
to bring your own!! 
 
-Great news!  Lindsay (Strong RLC) is in 
the process of getting our nutso 
showerheads fixed! 
 
-Our next meeting is Sunday, January 31st 
 
 


